
                                           

 

   PUBLIC PRESS RELEASE 

 

Date: 9/30/2024 

From: Emergency Operations and HNPD 

RE: Possible Threat at Music Mountain High School 

On Monday September 30, 2024, The Hualapai Police Dept had received report of a possible 

threat at the Music Mt High School. The HNPD and Peach Springs Unified School District 

have secured the facility and assured the staff and students are accounted for and safe.  

Parents and community members are asked to remain calm and call the PSUD at 928-769-

2202. 

At this time, there is no immediate threat to the school nor community. 

Law enforcement presence will be on site. The PSUD Staff will continue to monitor the 

situation and utilize the messaging system to notify parents/guardians of students if any 

changes or updates arise.  

 

 

Continue to practice “SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING” and call any 

suspicious activities into law enforcement at 928-769-2220.  

 

 

    


